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September 23, 2020 
 
 
 
Lisa Patel, President 
Toronto Regional Real Estate Board 
1400 Don Mills Road  
Toronto, Ontario M3B 3N1 
 
Dear Lisa, 
 
On behalf of the Real Estate Board of Greater Vancouver and our nearly 14,000 
members, I would like to congratulate the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board 
(TRREB) on 100 years of service. What a remarkable achievement! 
 
For a century, your organization has been serving your members, strengthening the 
real estate profession, and helping Greater Toronto residents meet their housing 
needs. Your efforts and accomplishments over this time have left a positive mark 
on the communities that you serve. 
 
Our association has long held TRREB in the highest regard. We view your 
organization and your leadership as friends in the profession. You’ve always been 
willing to collaborate, share, and stand up for meaningful change. 
 
We wish you and your members all the best in your centennial year and beyond.  
 
Happy 100th birthday! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Colette Gerber 
Chair 
 

 


